
LIVONIA PUBLIC SCHOOLS 
Cindy Scott, Director of Elementary & District Services 
Steve Archibald, Assistant Superintendent of Secondary Programs & District Services 
  
 
Date: February 2, 2017   
 
To: Andrea Oquist, Superintendent 
  
From: Cindy Scott & Steve Archibald 
    
Subject: AdvancED District Interim Self-Assessment 
 
As discussed at the Study Session on January 30, 2017, the Self-Assessment is a 
critical component of the AdvancED accreditation process.  We would like to request an 
opportunity for the Board to provide input on Standard 2, Indicators 1-3 of the 
AdvancED District Interim Self-Assessment. Please consider adding this agenda item to 
the February 6, 2017, Committee of the Whole. 
 
A copy of last year’s District Interim Self- Assessment is attached for your reference. 
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